
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Year 1, 

For your homework over half term, we would like you to make a 
3d castle fit for a Queen! 

You can use resources around the house – boxes, lego bricks, 
kitchen roll tubes, cardboard, cups. 

Here are some photos for inspiration for you (you could also 
look on the internet, pinterest, youtube) 

We would like you to spend some time on this (planning, testing, 
making, painting) and if you want to make any extras (Queen 

Elizabeth II, dragons, horses, knights etc) the more the 
merrier! 

We would like you to upload a photo of your work to the 
discussion board so your friends can also see your creations! 

We can’t wait to see them. Have a great half term. The Year 1 
teachers miss you all lots and hope you are all staying safe. Mrs 

Lawrence and Mrs Munro 

 

 

 


